
CONSERVATION AND INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION
TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT

Town Hall                   174 Main Street             Deep River, Connecticut 06417

                 

SITE WALK

Monday, October 17, 2016
5:30 p.m. 

LOCATION:   55 Acorn Road, Map 22, Lot 26
Property of Joseph Prue

Application for Construction of  26' x 50' Detached Garage

The Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission held a site walk on the property of Joseph
Prue, 55 Acorn Road at 5:30 p.m.

Commission members present:  Susan Board, John Dube, Tanner Steeves, Michael Tomlinson,
and Alternate/WEO Mark Reyher.  Absent: Alan Miezejeski, Carol Libby and George Atwood.
Also present: Nancy Howard (Commission Clerk) and Joseph Prue. 

Commission members inspected the property in connection with the proposal for construction of
an 26'x50' detached garage.  

The site walk adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,
Nancy J. Howard
Recording Secretary


